Better for Lower Energy Cost…. The McDonald Restaurant LED Lighting Retrofit

In the Better for Small Business effort to lower their overall energy coat with upgrades to more energy efficient lighting gas or heating and air products, this Flint, Michigan McDonald restaurant owner believed in the new money saving LED lighting products and made the initial investment to upgrade the a new LED lighting system in their playroom area.

The playroom area was using 30 each 220 watts (lamp & ballast) square box style Metal Halide fixtures. The new lighting system is using only 12 each of Howard Lighting 96 watts 2x2 LED high bay fixtures. The old system was costing the owner about $2,400 per year to operate, the new LED system will cost about $403 per year to operate. That’s a saving in real dollars of $19,000 over a ten year period.

[bookmark: _GoBack]This owner took of advantage of Michigan Consumers Energy rebate program money allotted to help small businesses  with the cost of during such costly work, in this case the money help defer about 25- 30 percent of total cost for upgrade. For this investment the restaurant playroom area is brighter, quieter-because the buzzing noise from bad ballasts are gone. More importantly the Payback / Return on Investment is about 24 months, “not a bad deal at all”.






*Please note that install was completed by Chapman Power System, LLC
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